
Dear parents and carers,  

  

Christmas Sing-Along 

We’re excited to announce our programme of Christmas events and activities.  

Please see the flyer attached.  

The key dates to look out for are: 

Tuesday 13 December - Christmas singalong (in nursery) 

o   Explorers:        9.45am 

o   Investigators:   10.15am 

o   Discoverers:     10.45am 

 Please confirm your attendance  

Only parents and carers with parental responsibility are invited to attend this event. 

Grandparents, aunties and uncles etc. can join the event via the zoom log in should 

you wish to invite them to watch. 

 

Tuesday 13 December - Family and Children’s Centre Christmas grotto and crafts 

o   10.00-12.30pm  

o   Booking required 

                                                            

Thursday 15 December - Christmas lunch and Christmas Jumper Day 

o   If your child does not attend on Thursday and you would like them to attend then 

please let us know. They will be able to join in from 11.30– 1pm. 

 

 Friday 16 December - Family and Children’s Centre Christmas grotto and crafts 

sessions 



London Living Wage 

 

Last week was Living Wage Week 2022. Coin Street are proud to be part of the 

network of thousands of Living Wage employers in the UK.  

The campaign for a Living Wage was launched in London in 2001 by Citizen's UK, 

when the minimum wage was set at just £3.70 per hour across the UK. The 

campaign was a great success, galvanising hospitals, schools, local organisations 

and institutions to pay their employees a Living Wage.   

In 2011 the movement went national, the first UK Living Wage was launched, and 

the Living Wage Foundation was set up to recognise and celebrate the businesses 

that choose to go further than the government minimum.  

The real Living Wage is £10.90 across the UK and £11.95 in London and is a 

voluntary wage paid by employers who have signed up to the real Living Wage 

campaign.   

That's why you'll see us supporting Living Wage Week across our social media and 

website. We are proud to make this commitment to our staff to pay a real Living 

Wage.  

You can find out more information about the Living Wage Foundation, their history 

and how the real Living Wage is calculated on their 

website: https://www.livingwage.org.uk/   

 

Have a great weekend all.  

The nursery team 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.livingwage.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cm.solaimaninajad%40coinstreet.org%7C94d31fa50e2b49fda63808dad15ef906%7Cb6bb9e20794f4eddad87163da2d683c0%7C0%7C0%7C638052503092320135%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YkNwrNtjlV%2F2nZvQuI6VgMOhBfSyFe2WgEE%2BMo2Et0g%3D&reserved=0

